
Epifania Mendoza 

epifaniamendoza821@gmail.com 

April 15, 2015 

Bakersfield College SGA 

1801 Panorama Drive 

Bakersfield, CA 93305 

Dear Bakersfield College SGA: 

I am very interested in the position of Director of Finance.  I have always wanted to be part of student 

government, but in high school it was not necessarily about how well the person was going to do in that 

certain position.  So, I was usually involved with many other clubs, such as HOSA, FFA, Drama Club, 

Spanish Club, and Virtual Enterprise, in which I sometimes took part of a leadership position, mainly the 

treasurer position.  

I think that the skills I possess would be put to good use in this position. I am a very organized and 

hardworking person. I will not leave a task without completing it. One of my various skills consists of being 

a very fast learner, as well as being good at math. I am a very passive person, or so I’ve been told. I am a 

good listener and communicator; so if anybody has a problem with me or with anyone else, I will try to be 

as helpful as I can.  

Bakersfield College has a student government as a voice for the students of this school. This means that 

student government will make decisions that will try to benefit students and make the college experience 

enjoyable.  

Sincerely, 

 

Epifania Mendoza 

 


